
INTERSECTION PROJECT- SPALDING DRIVE AT CHAMBLEE-
DUNWOODY ROAD/SPENDER TRACE/SPALDING CLUB COURT - PUBLIC 
MEETING  

The City of Dunwoody will be hosting a public meeting for the proposed intersection project at 
Spalding Drive at Chamblee-Dunwoody Road/Spender Trace/Spalding Club Court on Tuesday, 
February 25, 2014 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at New Apostolic Church, 5477 Roberts Drive, 
Dunwoody, Georgia 30338. 

The intersection at Spalding Drive Chamblee-Dunwoody/Spender Trace/Spalding Club 
Court has been identified in the City of Dunwoody’s Comprehensive Transportation Plan 
as a high priority project due to its current poor safety and low level of service.  The 
current intersection provides a junction of five roadway legs.  This intersection lacks 
adequate turn lanes, visibility, sight distance, and way finding.  Furthermore, it remains 
inadequate in accommodating safe use by non-motorized users.  It is the goal of this 
project to correct these deficiencies and improve the safety and operations of this 
intersection.  
 
At the Public Meeting, a brief presentation will be provided by City Staff to provide 
project background, viable intersection concepts, and other project components.  
Immediately following this presentation, the concept displays will be available for 
viewing.  During this time, City of Dunwoody representatives will be available to answer 
questions and receive your feedback.  While many design aspects of this project have 
already been considered, it is still in its early design stages when modifications may be 
applied.  The dialogue between the City and the public is critical to determine the best 
solution for this and other projects, so please plan to attend.   
 
For more information, please visit the City’s website at www.dunwoodyga.gov or contact the 
City of Dunwoody at 678-382-6700.  

 


